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Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! 
Please follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 

 

 NEWSLETTER NO.10 SUMMER TERM – 5 JUL 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WOWS for Foundation Stage 
Nursery: For everyone in Nursery for their amazing participation in Sport's 
Day. 
Reception: Whole Class for Sports Day. 

RECEPTION 
Henry LEARN: For wonderful progress in reading! 

Whole Class 
LOVE, LEARN, GROW & WORSHIP: For all being such special Sacred Heart 
Stars this year!  

YEAR 1 
Amadea LEARN:  For excellent arithmetic in Maths. 
Miller GROW: For his great enthusiasm for all the learning at school.   

YEAR 2 Whole Class LEARN: For their excellent debating skills on the issue of whether 
children should have a later bedtime?! 

YEAR 3 
Alice LEARN: For amazing work in Maths this week! 
Alex LEARN: For such a positive attitude towards school and his learning. 

YEAR 4 
Liam 

LEARN: For writing the most wonderful poetry (Kennings).  
Rose 
Hattie LEARN & GROW: For her excellent focus and being quietly determined! 

 
YEAR 5 
 

Bea 
LOVE: For being a kind friend.  

Lexie 

Whole Class LEARN & GROW: For such an amazing performance of ‘We’ll Meet 
Again’. You all pulled together as a team and sang and acted beautifully. 

YEAR 6 Whole Class LEARN & GROW: For such an amazing performance of ‘We’ll Meet 
Again’. You all pulled together as a team and sang and acted beautifully. 
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CONGRATULATIONS 

 
 Millie (Y3) – For achieving her One Dance – Green (Honours) for her Freestyle Dance exam. 
 Amelie (Y2) - For achieving her Rosette 6 (Pink) in her Freestyle Dance exam. 
 Billy (R) – For achieving his Blue Rosette in Musical Theatre. 
 Nansi (Y1) – For achieving awards in Ballet with Cygnets to Swans. 
 Ola (Y1) – For achieving an award in ‘Cirque Du Cygnets’. 
 Orlaith (Y2) – For achieving an award in ‘Cirque Du Cygnets’. 
 Freddie (Y4) – For his tennis club’s ‘Star of the Week’ award. 
 Kit (Y1) – For his tennis club’s ‘Star of the Week’ award. 
 Sophia (N) – For winning the End of the Year Ballet Cup at her ballet 

school. 
 Liam (Y4) – For winning Coaches' Player of the Season trophy for Wadhurst 
JFC U9s. 
 Teddy (Y4) – For being voted U9 player of the year for his academy team LUCA 
FC for his hard work, team play and consistency. 
 Sophie-Ann (Y3) – On her Modern Dance performance during the annual 
Cygnets To Swans Performance Show. 
 Helen (Y1) – On receiving her Level 4 Swim for England badge and certificate. 
 Lorenzo (Y6) – For coming 6th in the recent English Youth Fencing 

competition.  
 Blaise (Y2) – For achieving U7’s Coaches Player of the season runner-
up with Wadhurst JFC. 
 Eddie (Y1) – On receiving his Level 2 Swim for England badge and 
certificate and his mSPORTi medal for football. 
 Poppy (Y5) – For achieving Silver 
(Honours) in her Freestyle and Bronze 
(Honours) in her Musical Theatre Duet 
 Alissia (Y6) – For hard work and 

achievement in Ballet. 
 Genevieve (Y5) – For winning bronze in the Taekwondo AETA 

League competition for age 9-11 Special Technique event. 
 Vivienne (Y3) – For winning two silver medals in the Taekwondo 

AETA League competition for Under 9’s Pattern and Special 
Technique events. 
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ABRSM MUSIC AWARDS 
 
NAME INSTRUMENT GRADE AWARD 
Helen (Y3) Violin Initial Distinction 
Leonor (Y5) Piano Initial Distinction 
Ariana (Y5) Piano Initial Merit 
Millie (Y3) Piano Initial Distinction 
Sophia (Y6) Piano 1 Pass 
A P-P (Y4) Clarinet 1 Merit 
Octavia (Y5) Guitar 1 Merit 
Sophie-Ann (Y3) Piano 1 Distinction 
Matty (Y4) Guitar 2 Distinction 

Piano 2 Distinction 
Felicity Piano 4 Merit 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUMMER TERM  
 

WEEK 11 
Mon 9th July Whole School Celebration of the Word  09:00 
Tue 10th July Moving Up Day 11:00-12:15 
Thu 11th July Year 6 Leavers Mass 14:00-14:30 

Year 6 Leavers Cricket Match and Tea 14:30-15:30 
Summer Term Reports Sent Out  
Nursery End of Term  

Fri 12th July Prizegiving @ Mayfield Chapel 
Children should be dropped off between 8:45-09:00 

11:00-12:00 

 End of Term 12:00 
 
SCHOOL OPEN DAYS 
TUNBRIDGE WELLS GIRLS GRAMMAR SCHOOL - Open Events - Tunbridge Wells Girls' Grammar School 
(twggs.kent.sch.uk) 
TONBRIDGE GRAMMAR SCHOOL - Tonbridge Grammar School - Join us in Year 7 (tgs.kent.sch.uk) 
MAYFIELD SCHOOL - Open Mornings - All Girls Boarding & Day School | Mayfield (mayfieldgirls.org) 
BETHANY SCHOOL - Open Mornings & Private Tours | Bethany School, Kent  
UPLANDS ACADEMY – Open Events | Uplands Academy (uplands-academy.org) 
SKINNERS SCHOOL – Skinners' School - (skinners-school.co.uk) 
JUDD SCHOOL TONBRIDGE – The Judd School - Open Events & School Visits 
CRANBROOK GRAMMAR SCHOOL - Cranbrook School | Open Events for Prospective Parents 
WEALD OF KENT GRAMMAR SCHOOL - Open Events - Weald of Kent Grammar School 
TUNBRIDGE WELLS GRAMMAR SCHOOL FOR BOYS - Open Events - Tunbridge Wells Grammar School 
for Boys (twgsb.org.uk) 
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SUMMER FAIR – FRIDAY, 28TH JUNE 
 
After the excitement of Sports Day there was the fantastic PTA Summer Fair, enjoyed by all. Pupils past and 
present combined with young and old to play and have fun whilst raising money.  
Thank you to everyone who helped make the day so successful.  Initial rough estimate, still to be finalised is 
£3600 – wow! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUMMER ACTIVITIES 
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On Wednesday 3rd July, Sacred Heart School hosted a Year 6 Football Tournament. Despite the weather, the 
children demonstrated great football and teamwork skills.  The format was a ‘round robin’ across two leagues. 
 
YEAR 6 TEAMS:  
Rafe(C), Gus, Lorenzo, Mae and Orla 
Henry, Pip, Eddie, Lily, Coco and Eloise 
YEAR 5 TEAM: 
Harry, Oliver, Arthur, Isaac, Poppy, Ariana and Harriet 
 
LEAGUE A RESULTS:  
1ST Sacred Heart School - A Team 
2nd St Barnabus School - A Team 
3rd Wadhurst Primary School – A Team 
4th Sacred Heart School – B Team  
 
LEAGUE B RESULTS: 
1st Wadhurst Primary School – B Team 
2nd Lamberhurst Primary School 
3rd St Barnabus School 
4th Sacred Heart School – Year 5 Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

U9/8 Cricket v Wadhurst Primary School (Away)  
Thursday, 4th July 2024 
TEAM 1: Teddy (C), Ottilie (C), Joey, Hattie, Matty, Annemieke, Liam, A P-P, Tolly and Evan 
BATTER OF THE MATCH: Matty 
BOWLER OF THE MATCH: Hattie 
FIELDER OF THE MATCH: Tolly 
RESULTS: Won - 245:236 
 
TEAM 2: Arthur, Barnaby, Freddie, Alexandra, Tabitha, Charlie, Rowland (C), Rose (C) and Marni. 
BATTER OF THE MATCH: Rowland 
BOWLER OF THE MATCH: Freddie 
FIELDER OF THE MATCH: Charlie 
RESULTS: Lost - 215:220 
  



Key policies are available via the school website or on request from the school. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Thank you for all the parents who talked to the Foundation Stage for our topic 
‘Around the World with Paddington’.  
 
Mrs Haysom – Middle East, in particular Abu Dhabi and 
Bahrain 
Mr Crowley – Chile  
Mrs Murphy - Romania 
Dr Ramjohn - Guyana 
Mrs P-P - Germany 
Mrs Arriaga – Portugal 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
On Wednesday, Mr Laverty (Eddie's Dad), visited Year One to talk 
about being a pilot. We asked lots of questions and Eddie's daddy 
answered them all! We tried on a pilot's jacket and cap and we wore 
a special lanyard. Mr Laverty explained that there are different types 
of aeroplanes. He talked about how much luggage they can carry, 
how big the engines are, how far the planes can fly and at what 
altitude.  We learnt how many pilots there are on each flight and how 
and where they eat and sleep. Being a pilot is an amazing job!  
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On Tuesday, children from Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 enjoyed a Circus Day.  After watching a short 
demonstration, they had the opportunity to juggle scarves, spin plates, balance peacock feathers on their 
hands, walk with stilts and walk along a tightrope.  
Children also had the chance to make popcorn, create carousels and clowns, and played with the parachutes.  
A very special thank you to Mrs Taylor who came in to do facepainting for the children.  
An enjoyable day was had by all. 
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Children from Year 5 and Year 6 visited Wakehurst Place this week, as part of their science studies about 
reproduction in plants. They each dissected a flower, identifying the different parts, and then used 
microscopes to look more closely at pollen and ovules. They were amazed by the detail they could see. They 
also examined a number of different types of flower to compare their structure. Later, they went on a search 
of the grounds, to find different types of seeds and how they are dispersed. They also searched for pollinators 
and looked for clues from the shape of flowers, that might tell them what kind of insect would pollinate that 
flower. They really enjoyed walking through the magnificent grounds, and were especially delighted to see 
ducks, ducklings and some baby goslings too! All the children were given a token to visit again, free of charge, 
with an accompanying adult. There is so much to see and do at Wakehurst and hopefully many of the children 
will take the opportunity to visit again for free over the summer holidays. 
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